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Dear Parent 

 

 I pray that this letter finds you doing well, and excited about all that the Lord is do-

ing at our church. We know that Lord has His hand on 15 Mile Road Baptist Church and we 

are thankful that you are a part of the ministry.  

 

 The reason for my letter today is to let you know that Teen Summer Camp is July 

12-17, 2010. I know maybe at this point you are thinking that I no longer need to read this 

letter because my son/daughter is not going to participate, but could I encourage you to read 

on, and at least allow me to share my heart with you. As a teenager, God did many life 

changing things for me at Summer Camp. It was a time when I could get away from every-

thing and just focus on Him and other people my age with the same heart. I was saved at the 

age of 13 at camp and then 3 years later God called me to preach at camp. There were also 

many other life altering decisions made during my weeks of camp that have allowed me to 

be where I am today. I personally believe camp is one of the most important weeks of your 

teenager’s life because God can do wonderful things when there are not other outside influ-

ences on their lives.  

 

 My wife and I will have the privilege this year of taking your teens to camp and we 

want as many as possible to be able to attend. I have personally been to this camp for sev-

eral years, and every year my heart is moved and changed, not only with the camp experi-

ence, but also with our teens. Would you please consider allowing your son/daughter to go 

to camp with us this year?  

 

 I would count it a privilege to have your son/daughter go to camp with us this year 

and I pray that you will prayerfully consider your decision. Many of you have told me that, 

“I really want what is best for my children”, and I believe taking them to a week of camp is 

one of the best investments in their lives that you can make. 

 

 Enclosed you will find a registration form, please take a moment to look it over and 

then fill it out and return it to me, along with a $50 deposit made out to Mt. Lou San Bible 

Camp no later than Sunday, March 28, 2010. If you need financial assistance to help with 

the cost of camp, please feel free to contact me and we will work toward helping you in 

every possible way. I do not know any other way to express how important I believe this is 

for your son/daughter to attend camp and my desire would be that you would seek the will 

of God concerning this week. If you have any questions or concerns about camp, please do 

not hesitate to contact me at 586-850-7601. Thank you in advance for allowing your child to 

join us for a life changing week! 

 

Serving Him Together, 

 

 

 

Pastor Terry Wimberly 


